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Mrs Constance LI

Clerk to Finance Committee
Legislative Council Secretariat
Legislative Council Building

8 Jackson Road

Central, Hong Kong

Dear Mrs Li,

Legislative Council Finance Committee
Follow-up to Meeting on 18 July 2011

I write in response to the request from the Finance Committee at the meeting
held on 18 July 2011 for information on the number of Legislative Council official visits
assisted by the Hong Xong Economic and Trade Offices (ETOs).

In 2010, our overseas ETOs provided assistance to three Legislative Council
official visits. They were the visit to Japan and the Republic of Korea by the Panel on
Home Affairs; the visit to Japan by the Panel on Health Services; and the visit to Japan by
the Panel on Food Safety and Environmental Hygiene. Our Tokyo ETO also provided
assistance to two Legislative Council members who joined the study visit of
Agriculture, Fisheries and Conservation Department to Japan in 2010. If you need
clarification on the above information, please let us know.

Yourg sincerely,

My~

( Janet Chu )
for Permanent Secretary for
Commerce and Economic Development
(Commerce, Industry and Tourism)
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